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Brier Creek Soil and Water Conservation District
in conjunction with Georgia Soil and Water Conservation Commission,
presented 1500.00 to Hephzibah High School FFA Program. These
funds were presented to further Hephzibah High School FFA Chapter's
goals of continued agriculture based education, self sufficiency, and
building conservation leaders of tomorrow. Brier Creek SWCD along
with GSWCC are dedicated to the enrichment of soil and water
conservation through funding, education, technical assistance, and
continued efforts to conserve our natural resources.

Pictured are the FFA Chapter of Hephzibah High School, Ag teacher and
FFA advisor Ladale Hayes, Brier Creek District Supervisor Charles Byrd,
and GSWCC Conservation Regional Manager NancyAnne Conner. A
special thank you goes out to Central Savannah River RC&D for
facilitation of funds.
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